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Following a thorough review of our safety performance and extensive public consuitation the Canadian
Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) announced its decision to renew SRB Technologies (Canada) Inc.’s
(SRBT) Nuclear Substance Processing Facility Operating Licence for a period of seven years.

We are pleased that the Commission has issued our company the longest licence in our history, and in
doing so has recognized that we have and will continue to operate the facility in a safe manner.

Our excellent safety record was achieved as a result of all the hard work that was performed by our
dedicated staff under the scrutiny of CNSC Staff.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the overwhelming support that we have received from our
industry partners and from many local organizations and members of the local community including the
Federal Member of Parliament Ms. Cheryl Gallant, the Provincial Member of Parliament Mr. John
Yakabuski, the Warden of Renfrew County Peter Emon and the Mayor of Pembroke Mr. Mike Lemay.

Over the seven year licence term we will continue to operate the facility safely and continue to strive to
further lower emissions and improve the effectiveness of our programs and processes. We will also
continue to supply products for commercial, military, aesrospace and scientific applications with a focus
on contributing to the safety of people in situations where reliable illumination is needed.

As part of our Public Information Program we will ensure that regular public input, not just locally but also
from outside the community is facilitated and considered by having regular interaction and by continuing
to openly provide as much information on our operations as possible. We will also be making formal
yearly updates to the Commission on various aspects of the operations.

Some detailed information on the hearing and decision is available on the CNSC website at
http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca and on SRBT's website at http://srbt.com/publicinformation.php
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